
 

 

 

 

A TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

DISCLOSURE OF A RELEVANT EVENT 

 

 

Following article 228 of the Royal Legislative Decree Law 4/2015, dated October 23, on the 

Securities’ Market and applicable legislation, CIE Automotive, S.A. discloses that it is 

currently evaluating different strategic options in relation to its subsidiary Global Dominion 

Access, S.A..  

Among such options, it is under study the possibility to proceed -pursuant to appropriate 

market conditions- with an initial public offering (IPO) of such Global Dominion Access’ 

shares. 

 

 

 

 

Bilbao, March 8, 2016. 

Roberto Alonso Ruiz. 

Secretary to the Board of Directors 


